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Galloway Township , NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey recently received a 
$200,000 New Jersey State CouncKsey7BKsrvey Kesselman said the College was 
pleased to become a part of the program, a New Jersey public television tradition.  “As Stockton 
has long advanced and supported the arts in New Jersey, we welcome the opportunity to 
collaborate with the award-winning State of the Arts, he said.  “Public television plays a critical 
role, exposing the arts and artists to a wider audience, especially during challenging economic 
times.  It is fitting that our extraordinary faculty, celebrating the 40
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“Stockton College is a perfect fit for PCK Media’s production partner,” says Wallner, long-time 
series producer. “State of the Arts is going to grow in positive new directions because of 
Stockton’s enterprising spirit. Arts, culture and new media initiatives are all central to the school, 
making it one of the most energized and connected campuses in the state.” 
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